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Notification of utility survey work  
June – Early July, 2018  
 
 
As part of our ongoing work to replace the existing and aging Pattullo Bridge, we are 
undertaking some surface utility survey work in June and early July, 2018. The purpose 
of this work is to verify the location and ownership of utilities within the Project area.   
 
While the survey work is underway, you can expect to see crews verifying the locations 
of utilities and other topographic features near the Pattullo Bridge, and the surrounding 
Project area. There will be no excavation or ground disturbance.   
 
Short term traffic management may be required to safely survey utilities on roadways. 
All traffic management will be done according to the City of New Westminster’s and the 
City of Surrey’s street permitting procedures. There will be no noise impacts from this 
work, and we do not anticipate disruption to local residents or businesses.  
 
If you have any questions or comments about this work, please email 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca. 
 
For more information about the Project, please visit  
https://engage.gov.bc.ca/pattullobridge/. 
 


